
 

 

 

 

 
 
26th April 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Thursday 6th June, Y2 are hoping to take a trip to Imagine That in Liverpool. During 
the visit we will take part in various workshops and explore the different areas such 
as imagination village and the science zone. 
 
It will be a fun filled day, therefore we must ask that the children arrive promptly at 
the start of school day to allow us to get onto the coaches on time. We will return for 
the usual collection time of 3:15pm. Children will need to wear their school uniform.  
 
We ask children who normally have a packed lunch, to bring their packed lunch in a 
recyclable bag as it can be disposed of after eating. If your child is on a school dinner 
a packed lunch will be provided for them.  
 
The cost of the trip is £21.50, this includes the cost of the coach. This cost has been 
greatly reduced due to the fantastic fundraising efforts which have taken place over 
the last few weeks. 
 
Unfortunately, if we do not receive full payments and consent for this trip by Friday 
24th May, the trip may not be able to go ahead. Please make payment online using 
ParentPay. If you need a copy of your ParentPay activation letter, please contact the 
school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Marrs & Mr Brooks 
Year 2 teachers   


